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Good morning,
 
With reference to the letter from Rampion 2 dated 27th June 2024, their ref: 
 
005247837/01, page 18, reference H:
 
Twineham Parish Council notes that the red line on the map has moved to the south to be
adjacent to Bob Lane.   Twineham Parish Council insists that no vehicle access should be
permitted at this point as Bob Lane is extremely narrow.   In addition, there is currently a
substantial amount of vegetation at this point, screening electrical works.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this email.
 
Kind regards
Dawn
 
 
Dawn Langston
Clerk to Twineham Parish Council
 
 
 
Emails are checked before sending but we take no responsibility for inadvertent transmission of
viruses. Twineham Parish Council advise that email is not secure or confidential. If you have received
this message in error you are asked to destroy it and advise us please. Our emails are confidential to
the intended recipient, are our property and may not be utilised, copied or transmitted to third parties.
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